
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maria   
Sent: April 1, 2014 10:46 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Gas increases 
 
Hello,  
     I would like to lodge a complaint about the proposed increase in our gas bill. It is 
unbelievable that a 40% increase would be allowed, in a day where raise are non 
existent except in the public sector.  We the residents of Ontario are being gouged, 
while 1.1 billions dollars were wasted on the gas plant, executive salaries are 
unfathomable and the average citizen in Ontario has not seen a raise or are below the 
poverty line. I have senior parents that live on a set pension and is finding it hard 
enough with everything increasing exorbitant amounts now add another 40% for gas, 
30% for hydro. There is such a disconnect with the citizens of Ontario and our 
government, large corporation like enbridge and hydro. We can not afford to pay for all 
your high end salaries and wastes of our hard earned money. Be prepared for people 
leaving Ontario, the money pit.  
Maria 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Maria [mailto:mdsreusse@yahoo.ca]



